LEPC
With Oue Greatent

APPRECIATION

We Hereby Present this Plaque

To

Richard Coquillette

In recognition of your outstanding
dedication and support that helped in developing and leading the

Local Emergency Planning Committee
2002 - 2023

Washburn County & Emergency Management

Thank You for your unwavering support, time, and service over the years!
You are being Honored with Much Appreciation & Gratitude!



